PRINCE CHARLES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

12405 100 Avenue, Surrey, BC V3V 2X2 Phone 604-588-5481
www.surreyschools.ca/princecharles

June 11, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Prince Charles Elementary School’s drama club is proud to present their very first production: The True
Story of Miss Muffet (as told by the Spider). We have been working tirelessly on this play, and are very
excited to finally get to show it off to our audience! This play was written by our music teacher, Ms.
Zorn, and was directed by all three of our drama teachers (Mrs. Batiz, Miss Gale, and Ms. Zorn). All of
the sets, props, and costumes were imagined and created by the students and teachers in drama club.

Our performance of this show will be on Thursday June 13" in our school gym, beginning at 12:45pm.
Parents, friends, and family members are welcome to come for 12:30. There are no tickets for this show,
but please be advised that there will be some limited seating as our school will also attend this
production.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday afternoon.

Mrs. Batiz, Miss Gale, and Ms. Zorn



